
PARISH FAMILY OF OUR LADY OF THE LAKE 

1400 MAIN STREET, LEOMINSTER, MA 01453 

 

Parish Office Hours 9AM - 3PM 

Monday through Thursday 

 

Parish Office: (978) 342-2978 

Religious Ed. Office: (978) 342-2978, Opt. 4  

Fax: (978) 342-8738 

 

Parish E-Mail 

information@ourladylake.org 

 

Religious Ed. E-mail 

religiouseducation@ourladylake.org 

 

Parish Web Address 

www.ourladylake.org 

 

Pastoral Council E-Mail 

pastoralcouncil@ourladylake.org 

 

Parish Staff 

 

Pastor:  Fr. C. Michael Broderick (x111) 

Email:  cmb@ourladylake.org 

 

 Weekend Assistant: Msgr. James Mongelluzzo 

 

Religious Ed. Director: Michelle Lutter (x109) 

Religious Ed. Coordinators:  

Ellen DePatie (x108) and Rob Carlin (x107) 

Religious Ed. Secretary: Debbie Bronchuk (x106) 

 

Parish Secretary: Laura Petkewich (x104) 

Parish Bookkeeper:  Wendy Chartrand (x101) 

Facility Manager:  Louis Giancola (x110) 

Director of Music: Regie Pineda (x142) 

    

                 

Liturgical Celebrations 

Lord’s Day Masses: 

Saturday: 5PM 

 

Sunday: 8AM, 9:45AM, 11:45AM and 6PM 

 

Daily Mass: 8AM    

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

 Every Saturday at 4PM and by appointment anytime. 

 

 

Safe Environment Notice 

Our parish follows the guidelines of the national 

charter for the protection of children and young   

people approved by the US Bishops and Diocese of 

Worcester policies.  Contact Victim Services at a 

direct and confidential telephone line at                

508-929-4363.   

Holy Thursday, April 18th 

Mass of the Lord’s Supper at 7:30 PM 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament until 11PM 

 

Good Friday, April 19th 

Silent Cross Walk 2.5 miles at 11:45 AM 

Living Stations of the Cross at 3 PM 

Liturgy of the Lord’s Passion at 7:30 PM 

 

  Holy Saturday, April 20th     

Solemn Easter Vigil at 7:30PM  

 

Easter Sunday, April 21st 

  Masses 8AM, 9:45AM, & 11:45AM 

There is no 6:00PM Mass. 



OUR LADY OF THE LAKE           LEOMINSTER, MA 

              

SAT., APRIL 6th        

 5:00PM     Bill Martin 

                   Father Jim Hoey 

 

SUN., APRIL 7th                   Fifth Sunday of Lent                

  8:00AM   Charles Sanguinet, 6 Month’s Mind 

                   William Gaudet Family                   

  9:45AM   Lee DiNapoli 

                   Marion Watkins 

11:45AM   Mona Fiore, Bday Remembrance 

                   Richard Sparks, 10th Anniversary 

  6:00PM    Christine Newton, Bday Remembrance 

                   Marko DiSessa, 7th Anniversary and 

                                                     Bday Remembrance 

MON., APRIL 8th           

  8:00AM      

 

TUES., APRIL 9th                                    �

  8:00AM    Lucille Sullivan, Month’s Mind 

                           

WED., APRIL 10th          

  8:00AM    

                                      

THURS., APRIL 11th                  Saint Stanislaus   

  8:00AM    

 

FRI., APRIL 12th                �

  8:00AM    Edith Rannila, 1st Anniversary 

            

SAT., APRIL 13th                            Saint Martin I 

 5:00PM    Natalie Wheeler, 2nd Anniversary 

                   Juliette Rudnicky, 6th Anniversary 

 

SUN., APRIL 14th       Palm Sunday of the  

                                                         Passion of the Lord                

  8:00AM   Earle Whitney Family 

                   Dennis Dionne 

  9:45AM   Gloria Montolio, 3rd Anniversary 

                   Roberta Raspuzzi, 5th Anniversary 

11:45AM   Polly Curran, 5th Anniversary 

                   Alvina Navaroli, 1st Anniversary 

  6:00PM    Christine Newton, 9th Anniversary 

Dear Friends, 

     “Something Beautiful For God” is the theme of 

our Capital Fund Drive for the renovation of our 

parish church. An undertaking such as this can be 

a daunting task, however, as is characteristic for 

Our Lady of the Lake, love for our parish         

community has brought to the forefront wonderful 

volunteers who have committed their Time, Talent 

and Treasure to this effort. Paul and Lynn            

St. Germain and Rob and Tracy Weeks are the    

Co-chairs of the campaign.  I am very grateful for 

their willingness to take on these leadership roles 

and know their devotion is emblematic of          

everyone here.  In the days ahead, everyone will 

receive and invitation in the mail to attend a      

reception where this project will be explained in 

greater detail.  

     Almost five years ago Fr. Dennis established a 

Renovation Committee.  During that time there 

were many meetings and discussions about the 

needs of the church building as we move towards 

the future.  Things took a bit of a turn for about a 

year when Fr. Dennis retired and the architect at 

the time had become ill and had to step 

down.  When I arrived we made the decision to 

continue the work of the Renovation Committee, 

and we forged ahead.  Dan Scully of Scully/

Architects in Keene, NH became the architect of 

record, and the design process began.  What you 

will see is a design which was approved by the 

majority of the committee and is presented to you 

as a possibility and not something set in 

stone.  Keep this in mind as you react to the      

images in the brochures.  Color, materials,       

lighting, etc. are all things that can be 

changed.  As you know, everyone’s home is      

designed and decorated to suit their tastes.  With a 

project such as this, well, compromises and        

understanding are the bywords of the moment.   

     As you may be aware, I have done this kind of 

project before.  I was involved in the planning of 

two and the planning and completion of one 

more.  As a pastor, as a shepherd of souls, my role 

is to guide the parish through the process and have 

us all emerge whole, renewed and dedicated afresh 

to the light of the gospel.  Disagreements about 

design and money are inevitable but it is the     

Gospel that keeps us strong in our faith and united 

as a community of believers in Jesus, the Christ.   

     Please keep this effort in your thoughts and in 

your prayers.  May Mary, Our Lady of the Lake 

watch over us.  Amen.    Peace,  Fr. Michael 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS 

 Fridays of Lent  7:00 PM 

 

Good Friday, April 19th 

Living Stations at 3PM 

CONFESSIONS 

Fridays of Lent 7-8PM 

Saturdays 4-4:45PM 



THE FIFTH SUNDAY OF LENT 

Religious Education Upcoming Events!!!! 

 

 

Today!  High School I and II, 6-9PM, class starts with 

Mass.  Please arrive by 5:50PM with bible and                   

folder.  Parents are encouraged to join us for the 6pm 

mass as well.   Our prayer is that this has become a   

special time for the entire family at time to break from 

our hectic lives, sit with our families, participate in our 

children’s faith formation and rejuvenate our own     

personal relationship with Jesus.  Don't forget to     

register your child for next year after mass in the 

Parish Family Center!! 

 

Monday, April 8th, 6th Grade Kingdom Assignment 

Conclusion!  All are welcome to come celebrate our 

students as they share the "Good News" of their King-

dom Assignments.  We are so very blessed by their 

good works.  

 

Tuesday April 9th  - Jr. High Living Stations Practice 

6:45 -8:00PM.  All Jr. High Students are welcomed to 

participate.  

  

April 12th, 6th Grade Retreat - Journey Thru the     

Bible, 6:00 to 8:30PM.   Please plan on having supper 

at home, and a yummy treat will be served. 

 

There are no Religious Ed Classes the week of 

April 15th due to Leominster school vacation.  

Classes resume Monday April 22

nd

 and 23

rd

.     

REGISTRATION DAY!! 

 

Saturday April 27th First Eucharist Retreat 

Parent and Child – 8:45am to Noon. 

We gather again in community, breaking bread 

together, teaching through hands on interactive  

activities for Parent and Child.  We look forward 

to sharing this special time with you!! 

 

Monday April 29

th

 and Tuesday April 30

th

      

Last Religious Ed Class, until September!                           

Parents please plan to join us in the church for the 

last 10 minutes for closing prayer.  Thank you for 

sharing your beautiful children with us.   A very 

popular quote this year from our Catechists….   

“Thank you for my class, they are such wonderful 

children.” 

Religious Ed is in need of Wrapping   

Paper donations, enough to wrap 

around a child.  No Christmas paper 

please. Thank you for your generosity!  

Today is REGISTRATION DAY for those who 

only have children in the High School Program 

or Kindergarten.  Only have a child in the High 

School Program? Register tonight after the     

6:00PM Mass in the Parish Family Center.  Only 

have a child in the Kindergarten?  Register this 

morning after the 9:45AM Mass in your child’s      

classroom.   Thank you! 

Registration for 2019-2020 

 Religious Ed!  

 It's that time of year again!!                                                                                               

This year we trying something new in the         

registration process in the hope that it will 

be easier for everyone.   We ask you to 

please mark your calendars for Mon.,     

April 22nd, or Tues., April 23rd.  THIS IS 

REGISTRATION DAY.  Please plan to   

arrive 10-15 minutes early to pick up your 

child(ren) on REGISTRATION DAY, and 

go to your youngest child's classroom. You 

will be provided with a completed             

registration form from the information we 

have on file. We ask you to please review 

the form to verify the information is current, 

choose the session to enroll your child(ren) 

in, add any important information we should 

know about your child if not already          

indicated. Then all you will have to do is 

sign the form!   New to the Parish or       

Religious Ed Program?    WELCOME!  

Registration forms for Religious Ed grades 

K – Confirmation can be found in the parish 

family center. Religious Ed Fee is $75 per 

child, $155 per family, $20 for                 

Kindergarten.  There are scholarships      

available for families to help cover the cost 

if needed.  Please inquire.  Your children are 

our priority!!   

 

Your generosity has helped 

many people!  During the 

week of March 31st, 22 bags 

of food were distributed. 



APRIL 6TH AND 7TH, 2019 

SAVE THE DATE!! 

1

ST

 ANNUAL CRAFT BEER NIGHT 

SATURDAY APRIL 27, 2019 

OUR LADY OF THE LAKE PARISH 

CRAFT BEER, WINE, FOOD & MORE-

ADDITIONAL DETAILS COMING 

SOON!!! 

Prayers, Potatoes & Pubs – A       

Journey into the Heart & Soul of     

Ireland 

You are invited to join Fr. Michael          

Broderick on a once-in-a-lifetime            

Pilgrimage to Ireland: 13 days, Sept. 30 – 

October 12, 2019. Includes visits to Dublin, 

Belfast, Monsasterboice, Galway, Ballin-

tubber Abbey, Knock, Killarney, and more! 

Only $4,099 from Boston (BOS), plus $195 

in tips. Download the free color brochure  

and registration form at http://

www.GoCatholicTravel.com/19053. For 

more information, contact Fr. Peter Joyce, 

pjoyce.smamilford@gmail.com, 508-473-

2000. Space is limited.   Register today!  

Elaine Hackett will begin a six-

week Bereavement Support Group 

in the Family Room of the Parish 

Center on Wednesday, May 1st.  

We will meet each Wednesday 

evening, 5/1/19-6/5/19 from 7:00 

to 8:30PM.    Pre-registration is required for 

group participation and registration is       

limited.  Please call Elaine at 978-345-6826 by             

April 17th to register or e-mail Elaine at:                         

mhackett1@verizon.net. 

1230AM, 970AM & 101.1FM  

EMMANUEL RADIO 

2019 SPRING PLEDGE DRIVE 

 

Emmanuel Catholic Radio will host a live three-day 

Spring Pledge Drive from 7am–6pm, April 10 - 12, 

2019.  Emmanuel Radio is a non-profit 501(c)(3) 

organization whose express ministry is to proclaim 

the Gospel of the Lord through the New              

Evangelization on Catholic radio. Your tax-

deductible donation will help keep Catholic radio on 

the air serving all local diocesan parishes/Catholic 

schools and organizations/charities. To donate/

pledge, (508) 767-1230; visit 1230radio/com; or 

mail your donation to Emmanuel Radio, P.O. Box 

20027, Worcester, Ma 01602. For quality Catholic 

programming tune into 1230AM or 970AM          

Emmanuel Radio, Truth For Life! 

Get your rakes, shovels and     

wheelbarrows ready!  Our First 

Annual Spring Clean-up Day in 

Honor of Mike Hackett will be on 

Saturday, April 13th beginning at 

8AM.  This will be a great way to 

honor a wonderful man who took care of the lawn 

and many other areas of the parish property in his 

retirement.  We could never have afforded the 

weekly maintenance he did as well as the other 

daily gardening chores.  It is also a great example 

of parish stewardship!  In addition, the rectory will 

need to spruced up as well.  Mulch will be needed 

to spread over the landscaping so any means of 

transporting it to different areas will be helpful.  We 

will be saving the parish a good deal of money with 

the hard work and efforts of volunteers.  Any 

amount of time you can donate will be appreciat-

ed.  We’ll provide drinks, etc. throughout the day to 

keep up our strength! 

Donations are always welcome to replen-

ish our food pantry and may be left in the 

totes at the entrances to the church.   

 

        

        PANCAKE MIX                           SPAGHETTI 

         PANCAKE SYRUP                      SPAGHETTI SAUCE 

         OATMEAL                                    MACARONI & CHEESE 

         PEANUT BUTTER                       INSTANT POTATOES 

         JAM OR JELLY                            CANNED FRUIT 

         TUNA                                            CRACKERS 

         MAYONNAISE                            JUICE 

         SOUP                                            COFFEE, TEA 

         BEEF STEW                                 HOT COCOA 

 

  RICE (WHITE OR FLAVORED) 

  CANNED MEAT (CHICKEN, TURKEY, HAM) 

  GROCERY STORE GIFT CARDS 

THANK YOU for your continued support! 



APRIL 6TH AND 7TH, 2019 

THIS WEEK’S  PARISH EVENTS   

 

                    

 

  SATURDAY, APRIL 6TH 

    7:30PM   AA Meeting 

 

                      SUNDAY, APRIL 7TH 

   9:40AM   Kindergarten Class 

    4:00PM   RCIA 

    1:00PM   First Eucharist Parent/Child Meeting 

    3:30PM   Troop 12 PLC/Committee Meetings 

    6:00PM   High School I and II Classes 

                

MONDAY, APRIL 8TH 

  4:15PM   Grades 1-5 Religious Ed Classes 

  6:45PM   Grades 6-8 Religious Ed Classes 

 

                     TUESDAY, APRIL 9TH 

  4:15PM   Grades 1-5 Religious Ed Classes 

  4:15PM   Grades 6-8 Religious Ed Classes 

   

                 WEDNESDAY, APRIL 10TH 

  7:00PM   Campaign Committee Meeting 

  7:00PM    Folk Group Practice 

 

                   THURSDAY, APRIL 11TH 

    9:00PM  Dominoes 

    1:00PM  Prayer Shawl Ministry 

    6:30PM  Scouts BSA Troop 12 Meeting  

    7:00PM  Adult Choir Practice 

    7:00PM  Prayer Shawl Ministry 

    7:30PM  NLLL Board Meeting 

     

                   FRIDAY, APRIL 12TH 

    4:30PM   Choir of Angels  

    6:00PM   Grade 6 Retreat 

    7:00PM   Stations of the Cross 

    7:30PM   Al Anon Meeting 

 

                  SATURDAY, APRIL 13TH 

    7:30PM   AA Meeting 

 

                    SUNDAY, APRIL 14TH 

 Palm Sunday 

    4:00PM   RCIA 

Thank you for your Parish Support!  

 

March 31st, 2019 

           Sunday Envelopes                   $  4,164 

           Make Up Envelopes                $     710. 

           Paid Ahead Envelopes            $       70. 

           Loose Cash                              $  2,121. 

     SUNDAY COLLECTION         $  7,065.          

     Monthly Maintenance                   $       90. 

 

 

PARISH TITHE  

 

The week of March 31st Tithe of $706.50 will be 

given to to� � �  LaPosada �Providencia�The money 

will help � the Sisters of Divine Providence in San 

Benito, Texas near the Mexican border who take in 

asylum�seekers as they await a court day wan!ng 

to stay in the US.. �Sr. Dorothy Sesny a Presenta-

!on Sister of Worcester spent 2 weeks there re-

cently teaching English. Dona!ons for food, cloth-

ing and shelter is a con!nuing effort.�

This week we have 109      

donors with a total of 

$32,185!  Thank you to all 

who have sent in their         

donations and those who 

have contributed online.  Our goal is $60,000. 

which is $5,000. less than last year. That 

leaves us with a balance of $27,815.  Please 

do the best you can.  Remember, it’s the “sum 

of the parts” that makes the whole.  

Attention Business Owners  

and Generous Parishioners! 

 

Kathy Zechello from Liturgical Publications will 

be working on setting up the advertising           

sponsorships for our new bulletin the Month of 

May.  Please consider advertising in our bulletin.  

 

Advertisements can be purchased for a business, 

family, or a sponsor ad can be purchased            

supporting community service organizations like 

emergency pregnancy counseling or the battered 

women’s shelter, etc.  We need and appreciate 

your help. 

 

If you are interested or would like more               

information, please call Kathy Zechello directly at 

774-245-9057. 

  

Thank you in advance for your generous support, 

and please patronize our advertisers! 

Christian Service Scholarships                                                                                               

Once again, this year, through the generosity of parish 

tithing, we are pleased to announce the availability of 

Christian Service Scholarships for the young people of 

our parish who have demonstrated significant voluntary 

service to our parish community.  These onetime       

scholarships are intended to be used to help defray the 

cost of post-secondary education.  Applications, with a 

cover sheet explaining eligibility, are available in the 

Parish Office or in the Family Center.  Deadline for 

submission is April 20th.   Scholarships will be awarded 

at the 9:45AM Baccalaureate Mass on May 19th.   


